
                                                                               
        September 2020 Board Memo

To:      Board of Trustees

From: Kristie Roseborough, Activities Director

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal

Date:   September 2020

Re:      Athletic Director Report 

Homedale Board of Trustees,

Fall Sports are just beginning. We are looking forward to a great season with 

Volleyball, Football and Cross Country.  We are also looking forward to starting a HMS 

Cheerleading Squad.  

Go Trojans

                                         

    


